
 KMS Picture Day! 

 Thursday, September 23rd 

 

  
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Akamai Photo will be on campus on Monday, September 23 to take photos for the 
yearbook.  Order envelopes are attached if you would like to purchase a photo package. 
Students are to give their completed order forms, with payment to the photographer on 
Picture Day. 
 
In line with our school’s expectations and the KMS Discipline Policy, all school rules and 
policies will be enforced during this event.  We ask that you assist us in previewing what 
your child wears to school that day.  Students ​do not have to wear their uniforms on 
picture day​ but must abide by the following expectations: 
 

●  All dress code rules apply- no bare shoulders, racer back tops or exposed 
midriffs; no undergarments may be visible; chest must be fully covered; no 
t-shirts/tops with inappropriate language or images.  

● Hats and sunglasses are not allowed in pictures. 

 
Students who cannot abide by these expectations will be excused from picture taking on 
this day and will have to be rescheduled for another time.  If students cannot follow 
school rules during retakes, their photos will not be included in the KMS yearbook. 
 
Families may not submit photos for inclusion in the KMS yearbook.  Only pictures 
provided by Akamai Photo or taken by the KMS Yearbook staff will be included. 
  
 
 
 
 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Caitlin Wagstaff, KMS Yearbook 
Adviser. 323-4566 x272 

 


